
 
Vacancy: Chair of the National Institute of Academic Anaesthesia (NIAA) 

Board 

 
We are currently inviting applications for the role of Chair of the National Institute of 

Academic Anaesthesia (NIAA) Board. 

 

The NIAA is a partnership body, made up of four founding partners, the Association of 

Anaesthetists, the Royal College of Anaesthetists (RCoA), the British Journal of 

Anaesthesia (BJA) and the journal Anaesthesia and funding partner organisations 

(specialist societies). 

 

The successful candidate will oversee the strategic direction of the NIAA and will work 

closely with other senior members of the partnership organisations as well as Chair of 

the NIAA Research Council, NIAA Grants Officer, NIAA Academic Training 

Coordinator, Director of the Centre for Research & improvement (CR&I). 

The Chair will also be expected to maintain regular contact with the NIAA 

administrative team based at the Royal College of Anaesthetists. 

They will also lead on maintaining positive relationships between the NIAA and key 

stakeholders for example the National Institute for Health Research (NIHR).   

 

The position is a fixed-term post of three years, renewable for a further 3 year period 

on agreement of the NIAA Board. There is no remuneration for the role however 

reasonable expenses will be covered. 

 

Those who are interested are strongly encouraged to discuss the role with current post 

holder Prof Mike Grocott, who can be contacted by email (info@niaa.org.uk)   

 

Further information about the NIAA is available here, and the job description and 

person specification are available here. 

 

To apply please submit your application to info@niaa.org.uk: 

- Covering letter indicating clearly why you want the role and how your skills and 

experience meet the requirements of the post as set out in the Job Description 

and Person Specification. 

- CV 

- Letter of support from employer 

 

Closing date for applications: Monday 13 May 2024 

 

Interviews will be held on: date TBC 

 

The role will formally commence in July 2024, with a handover throughout June 2024 
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